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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 6 Residential Visit to Mill On The Brue from 6th – 10th February 2023 
 
I am pleased to be able to tell you that we have again secured Mill On The Brue in Bruton for our Year 6 residential 
visit next year.  We will be leaving Barrs Court Primary School by coach on the morning of Monday 6th February and 
staying until Friday 10th February 2023 – 5 days and 4 nights.  This is a time for our Year 6 children to be away from 
home, developing their team building skills and independence.   
 
Mill On The Brue is set in the beautiful county of Somerset.  All the wonderfully exciting planned activities will be led 
by experienced leaders from the Centre.  Our own staff are very generous and give their personal time, both in the 
planning of the visit and taking part.   
 
We hope the children will leave Mill On The Brue with: 

• Increasing self-confidence 

• Enjoyment and achievement 

• Communication skills 

• Co-operation 

• Teamwork 

• Respect for others 
 
This year’s Year 6 children had an amazing time at Mill on The Brue. Please see our facebook page where there are 
lots of photos and information about what activities the children enjoyed - @barrscourtps. 
 
The cost of the visit will be £331.00 and the price will include all travel, meals from the evening of the first day, until a 
packed lunch for Friday’s return journey and the accommodation and all the activities. 
 
The school is committed to make payments to Mill On The Brue.  If you would like your child to take part in this 
exciting opportunity, please make payment and give consent via the School Money log in by visiting 
www.eduspot.co.uk : 
 

• £50.00 non-refundable deposit by 8th April 2022       followed by: 

• £45.00 by 27th May 2022 

• £50.00 by 15th July 2022 

• £46.00 by 30th September 2022 

• £45.00 by 31st October 2022 

• £45.00 by 30th November 2022 

• £50.00 by 31st January 2023 
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If you would like to discuss any aspect of the residential trip including the arrangements in respect of payment, please 
contact the school office in the first instance who will be happy to assist.   We hope that as many children as possible 
will enjoy this opportunity. 
 
An information evening to explain the details of the trip will be held nearer to the time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mr Daniel Webster 
Headteacher 
 
  



 

      PLEASE ONLY RETURN THIS SHEET IF YOU DO NOT WISH YOUR CHILD TO ATTEND. 
 
 
 

Residential Visit to Mill On The Brue 2023 
 

 
 
Name of Child ………………………………………………………………..  Class ………………… 
 

 

 

I DO NOT wish for my child to attend the Mill On The Brue residential  
visit and they will attend school as normal  
 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………….  Date ………………… 
                Parent/Carer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


